
 

 

家長通告 2023-2024/100 

學校推薦直接錄取計劃(中一至中五) 

 

敬啟者： 

  

本年度第一學期考試已告一段落，相信各位同學正努力檢視和反思過去一個學期的學習

表現，再為下一學期的學習目標而奮鬥。根據學校課程檢討專責小組的建議，「學校推薦直接

錄取計劃」已自 2022/23 學年起推行，旨在認同一些具有才華而未能在香港中學文憑考試獲

全面評核的本地中學生，是一個「課程與學生配對」的計劃，提供機會予在個別學科／範疇

具有特殊才華及興趣的中學生獲本地大學考慮直接錄取。 

 

教育局通函第 178/2023 號公布學校推薦直接錄取計劃開放予將應考 2024 年香港中學文

憑考試並於同年九月升讀學士學位課程的中六學生參與。而本計劃已踏入第三屆。 

 

八所教資會資助大學已指定共超過 220 個公帑資助學士學位課程參與本屆直接錄取計

劃，並為個別課程訂下不基於文憑試成績的收生準則。敬請家長鼓勵  貴子弟了解本計劃和

及早規劃，認識有關計劃詳情及個別參與課程的具體入讀要求，繼續為學業努力以赴。詳情

可瀏覽以下網頁： 

 

https://www.edb.gov.hk/tc/edu-system/postsecondary/policy-doc/SNDAS/index.html 

 

  

  如有查詢，請致電 2461 1555 與生涯規劃組張鎮良主任聯絡。 

  

  此致 

貴家長 

 

裘錦秋中學(屯門) 

 

  

陳月平校長謹啟 

 

二零二三年十一月二十四日 

 

 

https://www.edb.gov.hk/tc/edu-system/postsecondary/policy-doc/SNDAS/index.html


 

 

Parents Circular  

2023-2024/100 

School Nominations Direct Admission Scheme (Form One to Form Five students) 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

The first semester examinations of this academic year have come to a close, and we believe that 

students are diligently reviewing and reflecting upon their academic performance in the past 

semester whilst striving to achieve their next targets in the upcoming semester. Taking into account 

recommendations by the School Curriculum Review Task Force, the 'School Nominations Direct 

Admission Scheme' has been implemented since the 2022/23 academic year. The scheme aims to 

recognize local secondary school students who possess talent but who may not be able to receive 

comprehensive assessments in the Hong Kong Diploma of Secondary Education Examination. It is 

a program that matches students with the curriculum, providing opportunities for talented and 

interested secondary school students in specific subjects/areas to be directly admitted to local 

universities. 

 

The Education Bureau's Circular No. 178/2023 has announced the opening of the 'School 

Nominations Direct Admission Scheme’ to Form Six students who will be taking the 2024 Hong 

Kong Diploma of Secondary Education Examination and enrolling in Bachelor's degree programs 

in September of the same year. The scheme is now in its third year. 

 

Eight UGC-funded universities have designated more than 220 government-funded Bachelor's 

degree programs to participate in this year's direct admission scheme, and they have set admission 

criteria for individual programs that are not solely based on DSE results. Parents are encouraged to 

encourage their children to understand the details of the scheme, plan ahead, and familiarize 

themselves with the specific admission requirements of the participating programs. However, they 

should not forget to continue to strive for academic excellence. For more information, please visit 

the following webpage: 

 

https://www.edb.gov.hk/en/edu-system/postsecondary/policy-doc/SNDAS/index.html 

 

Should you have any enquiries, please contact Mr Cheung Chun Leung, Head of the Career and 

Life Planning Team via 2461 1555. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Chan Yuet Ping 

Principal 

 

https://www.edb.gov.hk/en/edu-system/postsecondary/policy-doc/SNDAS/index.html

